
Statement of Reasons 

Queensway, Lytham St Annes 

 

An upgraded access has been constructed onto Queensway, Lytham St Annes. 

In order to reduce the speed of vehicles approaching the new junction, the existing 

30mph speed limit requires extending eastwards. 

The purpose of this proposal is to reduce the existing 40mph speed limit along 

Queensway, reverting the section in advance of the new access to 30mph by virtue 

of street lighting. 

The proposals are being pursued as part of a Section 8 Agreement under the 

Highways Act 1980 as part of a new development which will introduce further 

traffic movements. 

In addition, the proposal further tidies up the existing 30mph speed limits in the area 
by revoking the existing 30mph (restricted road) orders reverting the roads back to 
30mph by virtue of street lighting. This revocation will not make any changes to the 
restriction or its extent on site.  Therefore, drivers will not be subject to any changes 
as a result of this proposal. 
 

 


